
2025 NORTHEAST AQUATIC BIOLOGISTS CONFERENCE 
GRAND SUMMIT HOTEL AT ATTITASH 

FEBRUARY 5TH – 7TH, 2025 

 

Thank you for sharing your expertise at NAB 2025! To ensure a smooth and productive conference experience, please carefully 
review the instructions below. 

WHAT TO BRING 
 Agenda and Meeting Materials: To reduce the environmental impact of the NAB Conference, all materials will be available 

online at www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference. Printed copies will not be provided at the registration desk. Large agenda posters 
and scannable QR codes will be available for easy access via cellphones or tablets. Hotel Wi-Fi credentials will be provided at 
registration and in session rooms. 

PREPARING FOR YOUR PRESENTATION 
 Print Your Poster: Ensure your poster is printed before the conference. There are no specific size requirements, but posters 

must be freestanding and compatible with an easel. Posters cannot be hung or attached to walls. 

 Prepare a Support Surface: 

o If your poster requires support, bring a frame, foam core poster board, or a similar surface. 

o A limited number of foam core boards will be available at the registration desk if needed. 

o Set Up Your Poster: 

o Easels will be provided throughout the Summit Ballroom Foyer, interspersed with exhibitor tables. 

o Set up your poster upon arrival. Your poster may remain displayed for the duration of the conference. 

o Supplies such as binder clips, tape, and pushpins will be available at the registration desk. 

 Poster Design & Accessibility Considerations: Design your poster with readability in mind—use large, clear fonts and high-
contrast colors. Avoid relying solely on color by incorporating labels or patterns. Provide verbal explanations for complex visuals 
to accommodate attendees with visual impairments. 

 Special Requests: Please notify us promptly of any specific needs or requests, and we will do our best to accommodate 

ON THE DAY OF YOUR PRESENTATION 
 Poster Session Timing: The poster session begins at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 5, immediately following the last oral 

presentation. Appetizers and a cash bar will be available during the session. 
 Engage with Attendees: Be prepared to discuss your research and answer questions. This is an excellent opportunity to 

network and share your findings. 
 Have fun! We look forward to your seeing your work. 

PICKING UP YOUR POSTER 
 Please remove your poster as you return home from the NAB Conference or by 11:00am on Friday, February 7th. Any 

unclaimed posters will be available at the registration desk after this time. 

http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference

